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Here is the last question we had left to answer and the response:
 
Under Dep Secretary Cooper section
 
Any correlation between community corrections decrease and return admission
increase?
 
The decrease in community corrections cases is directly related to the number of DUI cases that
have been referred to Court Services instead of Community Corrections. There are some other
factors that may have very small impact, but the main factor is the DUI case assignments.
 
Return Admissions and Community Corrections case load size are not related.
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